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Changes to the eFiling system: Multiple Profiles 
Johannesburg/ 24 June 2019 

 
Tax practitioners are hereby advised that as part of the 2019 Tax Season, the South African 
Revenue Services (SARS) will be implementing various enhancements to the eFiling system. These 
changes will include the introduction of Primary Users and Portfolio Management features. This is 
intended to simplify the way tax practitioners work with SARS. 
 
The formal notification from (SARS) may be downloaded from the IRBA website at www.irba.co.za 
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https://www.irba.co.za/upload/SARS%20Primary%20User%20-%20multiple%20usernames.pdf

